
 

 

 

Notice 
 

11.11.2021 

 

All the students of Semester-I, III & VI of B.A, B.Sc & B.Com of Heramba Chandra 

College are hereby notified that the offline classes will start on and from 16.11.2021 as per 

G.O 1058-Edn (CS)/10M-32/2021 dated 28.10.2021. 

 

Students are asked to follow the detailed routine in the notice of their respective 

departments in the website. 

 

All the students must strictly follow the COVID norms. They should use mask properly. 

NO MASK NO ENRTY. They should carry sanitizer with them. They should leave the 

premises as soon as their classes are over. If anyone is found with the body temperature 

above 98 F their entry will be restricted. Do not come to the college with fever or cough 

and cold.  

 

Entry time through the Front Gate will be at 11:45 am and the gate will be closed at 

12:15 pm strictly. 

 
 

 
Principal 

Heramba Chandra College 


